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Missouri Public Service Commission Case EW-2012-0065

EW-2012-0065 Order.pdf

The Missouri Public Service Commission issued an order opening an investigation into the cost of compliance with

federal environmental regulations (copy attached). In this order, the Staff was directed to lead a working group to

perform this investigation and draft a report. The report will be filed no later than May 1, 2012.

The first meeting for this working group has been scheduled for Wednesday, October 26. The meeting will start at 9:00

a.m. in Room 470 of the Governor Office Building, 200 Madison Street, Jefferson City, Missouri. It is anticipated that

the meeting will require most of the day. An agenda is being finalized and will be distributed prior to the meeting. We

are making arrangements to webcast the meeting and have a telephone call-in capability.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Mike Taylor

573-526-5880



